
Sudbury Historical Commission Meeting 
4 November 2016, 7 PM 
Hosmer House 
 
Those Present:  Barbara Bahlkow, Fred Bautze, Chris Hagger, Bill Johnson, Lyn MacLean, Diana Warren 
 
This was a special meeting called to fill the vacancy left my the resignation of Diana Cebra.  A motion 
was made and seconded as follows:  To approve the recommendation to the Board of Selectmen to 
appoint Jan Costa of 91 Willard Grant Road to fill the vacancy until April 2017 when the term is up. 
This received a unanimous vote. 
 
A motion was made and seconded to recommend the Selectmen to approve the contract of 56K to 
come out of the SHC CPC Funding with Stone Corporation, (Kia) for restoration of the Wadworth 
Cemetery.  Kia had completed the restoration of North Cemetery to everyones approval. 
This received a unanimous vote. 
 
Barbara reported that the Wayside Inn had paid for items purchased from the store inventory.  She is 
making over 2000 gingermen cookies to be sold at the Holiday Open 
House in December. 
 
The meeting date for the SHC next meeting is Wednesday, 16 November due to some members being 
away on Tuesday. 
 
Fred will send Diana the picture of the Hosmer House to be used on the Holiday Invitations.  Lyn will 
meet with Diana to go over the distribution list.  Invitations to be mail the first week in November. 
 
Lyn and Bill will show the Railroad Section House to people who are visiting Sudbury from Germany on 
Thursday, 3 Nov. 
 
The steps into the Revolutionary Cemetery will be adjusted so that a railing can be installed.  This will 
happen next week. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Lyn MacLean, Chairman 
Sudbury Historical Commission 
 
CC: Town Manager, Town Planner, DPW Director, Jim Kelley, Art Richard, Mark Herweck, Scott Taylor, 
Elaine Jones, Mark Thompson, Liz Radoski, Jim Hodder, Adolf Bahlkow 


